
REMEMBERING

Charles Edward Oldale
June 11, 1913 - August 14, 2011

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Charles. He is survived by
his very loving wife of 74 years Mary; sons Charlie (Andi), Tom (Barb) and Bob;
daughter Betty-Ann (Bill); foster son Robert  Yorke (Muriel); 14 grandchildren, many
great-grandchildren and greatgreat- grandchildren, nieces and friends.

Charles loved his family and friends dearly, was an active member in the Powell
River community for many years and he will be deeply missed.

There will be a memorial service held on Saturday, August 20, at 1 pm from the
chapel at Stubberfield  Funeral Home, 7221 Duncan Street. There will be a
reception to follow the service. In lieu of flowers,  donations may be made to the
Salvation Army, Powell River Branch.


